
Submitter: Betty  Meyers  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB78 

I oppose this bill that limits and restricts our freedom to build/rebuild the home of our 

choice. I am appalled at the direction our wonderful state of Oregon is going. The 

people of America spoke loud and clear in the presidential election. Oregon needs to 

remember those results.  


